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Graduate employers and the need for 2:1 

 

 

The Institute of Student Employers has found that the number of employers stipulating a 2:1 
degree as minimum entry criteria for graduate jobs has fallen to 48%. While a 2:1 degree remains a 
common requirement for graduate roles, this is the first time that the number has dropped to less 
than half. The number is down from 57% in 2021. ISE also found that a fifth of companies stipulate 
at least a 2:2 degree while just 13% set a UCAS point minimum. To find out more click here. 

 
 
 University students perspective on career services and employment 

 

 

The Higher Education Policy Institute polled 1,105 students via the National Union of Students for 
their views on careers services and employment. The results have been published in How can you 
help me? Students’ perspectives on careers services and employment and a large majority of 
students want to see more higher education courses co-designed with employers. There is also a 
large majority against the plans to reduce access to student finance for courses with less good 
employment records. 

 
 
How universities can support neurodiverse talent into STEM 

 
 Entering higher education can be stressful for many but it can prove particularly challenging for 

neurodiverse people if there is little or no understanding of their needs. What is required is a 
system based on inclusive practices and measures to help make universities more neurodiverse-
friendly that would especially benefit STEM faculties. To find out more click here. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MONTHLY CAREERS NEWSLETTTER ISSUE No 37   January 2023  

https://ise.org.uk/page/less-than-half-of-graduate-employers-stipulate-21-degree
https://www.hepi.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/How-can-you-help-me-Students-perspectives-on-careers-services-and-employment.pdf
https://www.hepi.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/How-can-you-help-me-Students-perspectives-on-careers-services-and-employment.pdf
https://www.theengineer.co.uk/content/opinion/comment-how-universities-can-support-neurodiverse-talent-into-stem


 
 
 

The end of the Traineeship 

 
The government has ended its pre-employment skills programme the Traineeship. From August 1, 
2023, provision previously delivered through the traineeships programme will be “integrated” in to 
16-19 study programmes for young people and the non-devolved adult education budget for 
adults. To find out more click here. 

 
 
What University? & What Career? Live at the NEC, Birmingham, on 3 & 4 March 2023 

 
Along with the opportunity to meet a large number of employers and higher education providers, 
this event will also feature a Careers Advice Lounge, CV Clinic and a series of seminars to help 
students get well-informed advice about the future. To find out more and register click here. 

 
 
Getting into Investment Banking – advice and tips 

 

In the FutureSmart Careers blog this month, we take a look at investment banking, the various 
functions in the industry, entry level roles, apprenticeships, the importance of work experience 
and other advice and tips on how to get in and get ahead. To read the blog click here. 

 
 
The critical skills students will need for the jobs of the future 

 

This month, the World Economic Form considers how students will need three essential skills for 
the jobs the future– problem-solving, collaboration and adaptability and also proposes that 
Education 4.0 should be reimagined to be an inclusive, lifelong learning experience placing the 
responsibility for skills-building on the learner, with teachers and mentors acting as facilitators and 
enablers. Read the article here. 

 
 
New climate change degree based in the Brecon Beacons national park 

 
Black Mountain College is a new college offering Further Education courses and a newly developed 
degree BA (Hons) Sustainable Futures: Arts, Ecology and Systems Change – in partnership with 
Cardiff Metropolitan University. To find out more about the college and the range of new courses 
see here. 

 
 
Think Cambridge 

 

Think Cambridge is a three-week long series of webinars to inspire Year 11 and 12 students to 
apply to Cambridge. The webinars will cover what courses are available, application advice and 
other information to help students to decide if Cambridge is right for them. The programme starts 
at the end of January. To find out more and register click here. 
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Studying Maths to 18 years old. 
 

In many countries including Australia, Canada, France, Germany, Finland, Japan, Norway and the 
USA students take some form of maths until they’re 18 and now England could be set to follow. 
The government is exploring routes, such as Core Maths qualifications and T-Levels, among other 
options, but this does not mean compulsory A level maths for everyone. Read more here. 

 
Communication, safety and the future healthcare professional, 8th February, University of Birmingham 

 

This masterclass will introduce Year 12 & 13 students to the importance of effective 
communication and professionalisation in the healthcare setting. Students will be introduced to 
clinical communication as a discipline, how good communication keeps patients safe and how the 
topic is taught on healthcare degree programmes.   For students applying to Medicine, Dentistry, 
Nursing and other healthcare degrees, this course could be useful for personal statements and 
discussion in interviews. To find out more click here. 

 
 
Cyber Security Residential Course Year 9 students, 3rd – 5th April – Smallpeice Trust 

 
By learning about secure coding and cyber security technologies from experts at Royal Holloway, 
University of London, students will build a solid understanding of cyber security and be given the 
resources they need to follow their passion for STEM subjects. The course will enable students to 
experience life away from home and combines action packed days with a programme of evening 
social activities. To find out more click here. 

 
 
 

Simmons and Simmons Solicitor Apprenticeship 2023 – Bristol 
 

For would be lawyers, with Simmons and Simmons you can qualify as a solicitor and earn while you 
learn through their six year, Level 7 Solicitor apprenticeship programme. Four days a week will be 
spent gaining practical work experience and one day a week studying with BPP University. Closing 
date 15/02/23. To find out more and apply click here. 

 
 

Leonardo Apprenticeships 

 
Leonardo’s apprenticeship programmes cover hardware and software engineering, business and 
cyber security and offer intensive training lasting 2-4 years. To find out more click here. 

 
 

Dentons Solicitor Apprenticeship 

 
Applications for the September 2023 intake are now open to work in the Milton Keynes or London 
office. Deadline to apply: 26 February 2023. More information is available here. 

 
 
Unilever Apprenticeships 

 
Apprenticeships are available in Business & Technology, Engineering & Manufacturing and Re-
search and Development. You can find out more here. 
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Amazon Apprenticeships 

 
Applications for 2023 apprenticeships open on 6th February 2023. Students can sign up for webi-
nars here and find out more about what will be of offer here. 

 
 
Siemen’s Apprenticeships 

 
Apprenticeships are available at different levels, in a variety of job roles at various locations 
throughout the country, to find out more click here. 

 
 
National Apprenticeship Week 2023 

 

Running from Monday 6th – Sunday 12th February, National Apprenticeship Week 2023 is a 
celebration of the benefits that apprenticeships present. From virtual career fairs, myth busting 
talks, graduation ceremonies through to factory tours, the Week has something for everyone. To 
register in advance and find out more click here. 

 
 
Engineering Residential Course year 9 student 4th – 6th April - Smallpeice Trust 

 

This course dares you to imagine the world of tomorrow in the company of other students who 
share your interest and passion for STEM. Try solving problems faced by real-life engineers, work 
on fun real-world projects with like-minded young people and experience life away from home. To 
find out more click here 
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